
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Karen Timonen as a member of the West Allis Beautification 

Committee under the guidelines of the ordinance pertaining to limitation on consecutive terms for 

members of Boards and Commissions.  She will represent the First Aldermanic District, and her 

two-year term will expire on December 31, 2008. 

 

Ms. Timonen is a lifelong resident of West Allis.  She is a graduate of West Milwaukee High 

School and resides at 1504 South 57 Street. 

 

Ms. Timonen is a member of the National Garden Club Federation, a Life Member of the 

Wisconsin Garden Club Federation, served as Regional and State World Gardening Chairman, and 

is a member of the Landscape Design Critics Council.  She remains active at the District level and 

served as President of the Allis Gardeners. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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